4. PETITION OPPOSING PROPOSED WINE BAR

Officer responsible Author
Environmental Services Manager Jane Donaldson

Corporate Plan Output: Consents and Applications

The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee of the regulatory status of the
proposed wine bar on the corner of Acheson Avenue and Emmett Street. The
Committee has received a petition opposing the establishment of the wine bar.

This property is located within the Business 1 zone in which the sale of liquor is a
permitted activity subject to compliance with operating hours of 7am to 11pm, seven
days per week.

The applicant has applied for a building consent and it is understood that an application
for aliquor licence will be lodged shortly.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.


Please Note
To be referred to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


